
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

TRINITY LUTHERAN CHURCH NEWS 

WEEK OF MARCH 3,  2024  

 

TRINITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
“For all things come from you,  

and of your own we have given 
you.” 

     I Chronicles 29:14  
 

Feb 25 & 26 Offerings: 
 

General Contributions           $6,530.00 
Building Fund*                       $700.00 
Church Holidays                     $845.00 
Needy Family                         $ 50.00 
Building & Maintenance           $ 50.00                 
Designated*                           $100.00  
*Valerie Lenz Memorial= $100.00 
   
 
          TOTAL = $8,275.00 
  
 
 
 
            ATTENDANCE: 
 
February 25 & 26  -       8 am = 97 
                            10:30 am = 48 
             7 pm = 25 
 
Feb 28 (Lent)  = 79 
              

Trinity Lutheran Church 
W494 Elm St. 

Campbellsport, WI 53010 
Pastor Bobby Oberg 920-533-4138 

 
Church Secretary: Tania Malchow 

churchoffice@trinitywaucousta.com 

Trinity Lutheran School 
W2011 County Rd F 

Campbellsport, WI 53010 
Principal Matthew Augustine 920-533-4792 

trinitywaucousta@gmail.com 
 

School Secretary: Kanda Metzger 
wlgssecretary@gmail.com 

   Contact Us 

Check out our website for more 
information: 
 
www.trinitywaucousta.com 
 
-calendars 
-school wish list 
-bulletins, sermons, displays 
 

YOU ARE WELCOMED TO 

OUR LENTEN MEALS AT 5PM 

BEFORE THE WORSHIP 

SERVICE AT 6PM.

*FREE OF CHARGE WITH DOOR 
OFFERING OPTION.

DONATIONS NEEDED: 
• Individually wrapped candy 

• Small toys 

• Easter grass                          Items can be left under the mail slots at church. 

• Easter baskets 

 
 
ATTENTION: 
 
SPECIAL VOTER’S   
MEETING 
 
SUNDAY, MARCH 3 
AT 9:15 AM 



 

 

 

 

In June we will have 5 members from our church attend-
ing the WELS International Youth Rally in Fort Collins, 
Colorado. They would love your support to help them 
afford the cost to attend. Donations can be put in the 
offering plate and labeled "Youth Rally". The total cost 
for one attendee is approximately $765.Thank you!  

Any questions can be directed to Kanda Metzger-
 wlgssecretary@gmail.com 

Sponsor a Youth Rally Participant 

There is a sign-up in the back of church for Easter breakfast. The 

group going to the WELS International Youth Rally this summer is 

serving the meal. A freewill offering will be taken to help cover the 

expense of the trip. 

Easter Breakfast Sign-Up 

    Women’s Bible Study  
 
On Wednesday, we will be 
starting a new topic based on a 
“nobody” from the Bible– the 
prophet Habakkuk. 
 
Women meet at 9:15 am in the 
workroom upstairs at school. 
Our study ends promptly 
around 10:15. 
 
Please join us... and bring a 
friend!! 

 

Looking for a Christ-centered gift for Easter, 
Confirmation, or Graduation?? Check out NPH! 

mailto:wlgssecretary@gmail.com

